DIVINE PROVIDENCE SCHOOL RAEBARELI

From the Principal's Desk....

My dear most beloved students, teachers and staff, respected parents,

Greetings from Divine Providence School Raebareli..

We have started already the new academic year 2024-2025 from April onwards and this is time again to embrace the boundless possibilities that await us. The beginning of an academic year is just not another date in the calendar but it is a date of accepting new challenges refocusing our energies and recommit to the journey of self improvement.

Dear children, your school has been providing amble opportunities to attain intellectual, physical, moral and spiritual integrity thanks to the resilient and dedicated efforts of your teachers. You owe a great degree of respect and love towards each teacher who came to our life forming you to be a responsible citizen.

Dear children, Life is a series of peaks and valleys and each experience is a challenge how to turn the situation into something for your personal growth. I have always reminded you that there should not be a word "Failure" in the dictionary of your life but only "Feedback" which should be accepted only to re- orient strategies till you achieve your goals and targets. Go ahead with a firm resolve to conquer new challenges. Optimism is not to be aware of challenges and hardships, but a firm belief that you possess strength, wisdom, and a firm resolve to overcome whatever obstacles that lie ahead.

Every morning I hear you repeat the motto of your school "To Spread the Light of Truth and Knowledge" during the morning assembly. My advice to you is always remaining truthful to this motto, be agents of transformation in whichever situation destiny will place you in life.

Dear children, Do not be afraid of the future of your life because God is accomplishing great things through you. Have faith in God and the PROVIDENCE of God will provide you with what you need.

I pen these lines as I take leave of you. You will be remembered as something so precious in my memories of Raebareli. May God Bless You All Abundantly.

Thank You.

Fr. George Madathilkudiyil Divine Providence School, Raebareli Dated, April 04th 2024